
Newsletter – April 2023

Spring is finally here and we have a few updates
Sorry we have been out of touch for a while. We have been trying to arrange a few things
but with varying degrees of success.

President ~ Sir Derek Jacobi

Our next event – Coronation Afternoon Tea – 13 May 
We would like to invite you to our Tea on Saturday 13 May at 
2:30pm at Shenfield Parish Hall to celebrate the coronation of King 
Charles III the weekend before. There will be traditional fare 
including scones, jam and cream, with plenty of tea for £10 pp. The 
booking form is now available on our website and will be posted to 
our non-email members. Book by 6 May. We hope to see you there!

2023 Spring Production
As mentioned in our last newsletter, we hoped to be putting on a 
production of Terrence Rattigan’s ‘Variation on a Theme’ in April 
2023, directed by June Fitzgerald. Unfortunately we were unable to
cast the play and so we have been trying to arrange another mini 
production for June. If we are successful, we will let you know ASAP!

2023 Membership fees
We hope you received the membership renewal communication sent 
out earlier in the year but we believe there were some issues with it 
being received. Another request has now been sent, and you can find 
information on how to renew on our website: 
www.marlboroughdramaticclub.uk.  Thank you for your support!

Brentwood Arts Council – Grant received!
The Marlborough was very happy to receive a grant from the Brentwood Arts
Council earlier this year. £500 was awarded and will be put towards the hire 
of costumes for our Autumn production – Ten Times Table by Alan 
Ayckbourn and directed by Graham Poultney. Thank you BAC!

Dates 
for your
DIARY:

• 22 September, evening: 
Quiz, Shenfield Parish 
Hall

• October / November: Ten Times
Table - Autumn production 
(matinee and evening)

Contact us:
• Karol Patten 07534 311453  (General enquiries) 

Secretary@marlboroughdramaticclub.uk
• Juliette Bird 07759 078995 (Newsletter)

Visit our website: www.marlboroughdramaticclub.uk

Contacting you: If you received this newsletter by post and would prefer to receive it by email (or vice 
versa), or would prefer not to receive it at all – please let us know using the contact details above. 


